
To: Roger P Trout/PV/EDC, 
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Re: Pyrotechnic Display 

Thank you,

Kitty Miller, Supervisor's Assistant 
El Dorado County Board of Supervisors
District II,  Ray Nutting
530) 621-5651

Roger P Trout 03/15/2011 05:28:50 PMKitty, The event at this location at the Serrano C...

Re: Pyrotechnic Display   

Roger P Trout  to: The BOSTWO 03/15/2011 05:28 PM

Kitty,

The event at this location at the Serrano Country Club is consistent with Zoning.  No additional permits 
are required by Development Services.

Roger Trout
Director, Development Services Department
(530)  621-5369
Fax: 530-642-0508


